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Dear House Committee on Emergency Management, General Government, and 

Veterans, 

I strongly oppose SB 947.  I believe that if each Oregonian (including each one of you 

in Salem) had a real understanding of US history and why our Founding Fathers 

meticulously crafted such a well written Constitution, this bill would never be 

considered/brought forward. It is not only our federal constitutional right, but our state 

constitutional right to be able organize such militia when and if the situation deems it 

necessary. Changing the wording and giving control to the governor makes us closer 

to a dictatorship. Please stop messing with our Constitution rights. Vote no on SB 

947. 


